
Kindergarten Newsletter

Classroom News

The end of the term is fast approaching 
and we have some busy weeks ahead. 

We will be celebrating International 
Diversity Day on the 12th. Children are 
invited to dress in their traditional 
clothes or colours of their flag. We will 
have a class picnic sharing traditional 
dishes. There will be whole school 
assembly on the day.

I would also like to introduce Harry and 
Sally, our two bunnies that are school 
pets. 

May Birthdays

27th Wela
27th Jamie

Upcoming Events:

12th traditional dress up 
12th traditional food picnic
12th 9:00 assembly
19th Recycling Art Exhibition
25th Africa Freedom Day

A Little Reminder:

Please try and ensure your 
child goes to bed early and 
has enough sleep each 
night. 

Please also pack a healthy 
snack and lunch and make 
sure they have enough 
food to keep them full 
during busy days.

Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way.

May 
2023


